
CHANGES to CURBSIDE PICKUP
• Instead of driving through, you will now park in one of the three available spots.

• Please call us at 631-288-3335 when you arrive.

• If you do not have a cell phone, please let us know when making your appointment.

Thank you for your

continued support and

understanding.

See you soon!

Please Note the Following


